Public Hearing Town of Madison September 20, 2022

Greg Reuter opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance at 7 pm.

Greg read that each person signed up to speak would have a 3-minute time limit recognized by the supervisor.

He read the definition of "commercial" as having profit as a main aim.

He stated that the Moratorium would give restriction as related to transient one-year ban to allow the Town Board to further study such rentals. It does not prevent long-term rentals for occupants renting 30 days or more. The study will explore short-term rentals that cause disruptions of neighborhoods.

After hearing from the public, Jim Lundrigan, Councilman, stated that he heard really good comments—right and left—even state and national government can't solve. Do more research.

Steve Johnson made a motion seconded by Brad Dixon to move to table.

Resolution 22-11 was read by Tina Livermore, Town Clerk.

Brad Dixon—table
Jim Lundrigan—yes
Steve Johnson—table
Greg Reuter—yes.

According to Roberts Rules of Law, a tied vote. Another meeting will be scheduled and posted in the Oneida paper and Town website.

Brad Dixon made the motion seconded by Steve Johnson to go in to Executive Session. Motion carried. Executive session at 8:26.

Respectfully submitted,

Tina Livermore Town Clerk